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NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING 
PUBLIC WORKS AND SUSTAINABILITY  

COMMISSION 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular Public Works and 
Sustainability Commission meeting of Monday, May 26, 2025 is 
cancelled due to the City’s holiday closure. 
 
The next meeting of the Public Works and Sustainability Commis-
sion will be a Regular Meeting to take place on Monday, June 
23, 2025 at 7:00 p.m. in the Redondo Beach City Council Cham-
ber and via teleconference. 
 
The Public Works and Sustainability Commission meets the fourth 
Monday of every month at 7:00 p.m. 
 
 
 
Jessica Handlin, Analyst 
 
DATE: May 13, 2025 
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